


























 

 

 

Committee of the Whole Memorandum 
 

 

Date:   June 13, 2018 

 

To:   Committee of the Whole 

 

From:   Senior Administration 

 

Subject:  Seniors’ Report 

 

 

MPS Affirmation 

 

MPS has undertaken an exciting initiative by way of introducing a number of 

positive affirmations throughout the school.   

 

Attached for Trustee information is an overview of the affirmations painted in 

significant locations throughout the school by MPS Staff.  We congratulate them for 

their ongoing commitment to enhance the positive and welcoming environment at 

MPS. 

 

STEAM Games 

 

Attached for Trustee information is the link for SPSD’s 2nd Annual STEAM Games.  

This year’s challenge was extremely successful and saw students from across the 

division working and competing together at SCHS.  Congratulations to all those 

involved. Video link:  https://youtu.be/zLEwhkZWvZk 
 

 

 

https://youtu.be/zLEwhkZWvZk









































































































































































































































